
 

 

 

On behalf of the Douglas County Education Foundation (DCEF), we want to congratulate all DCEF 2024-25 

scholarship awardees!  This year, DCEF received 246 student applications for 13 available scholarship offerings.  

To ensure the best and fairest scoring process, each applicant was reviewed and scored by (3) anonymous 

volunteer reviewers which consisted of local residents, business leaders, and DCEF supporters. DCEF sincerely 

thank our community volunteer reviewers for actively supporting students of the Douglas County School 

System.  

A huge and special thank you to our scholarship donors! Without you…there would be no us.  Thank you for 

investing in the future success of graduating high school seniors from the Douglas County School System and 

for entrusting the Douglas County Education Foundation to administer your scholarship offerings. 
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